Hello Members,

Golfis FINALLY allowed to open for 2020, albeit with very

GRE EN H ILLS tight restrictions. Beginning May 1, we will take tee times from

8:00 am until 6:00 pm, abiding by the below listed rules. The
Golf Club restaurant will also open May 1 for curbside pickup, as detailed
below. May monthly restaurant minimums will need to be
spent by the close of business on Memorial Day, May 25.
PLEASE PAY SPECIAL ATTENTION TO THE FOLLOWING:

*The clubhouse, pro shop, driving range, chipping green and putting green are to remain closed. No one will be permitted in
the building. On-course restrooms will remain closed.

*ABSOLUTELY NO PERSONAL CARTS ON THE GOLF COURSE FOR ANY REASON!

*EVERYONE must have a reserved tee time. EVERYONE must check in via phone before teeing off, INCLUDING
WALKERS! You may not walk on the course unless you have contacted the starter and you have been instructed to tee of
#1 or #10. You may NOT skip around, jump holes, etc. All holes must be played in ORDER!

GOLF COURSE RESTRICTIONS PLACED ON ALL COURSES IN ILLINOIS BY OUR GOVERNOR AND IL
DECO (AS OF TODAY) -

*All tee times must be booked by telephone. You may call 618-244-3961 or 618-244-9706 to make your tee time. Tee times
will be 15 minutes apart.

*Players will be in groups of TWOSOMES only.

*Golfers must walk unless you have a physical limitation that prevents you from walking the course. If you have such limita-
tions, inform us when booking your tee time and a cart with your name on it will be provided for you outside the pro shop.
These carts MUST BE RENTED FROM GREEN HILLS—AGAIN, NO PRIVATE CARTS ALLOWED.

*Flags may not be removed from the cup. Chris has put the cups upside down so the new bottom is only an inch below the
lip of the hole, allowing you to pick up your ball without touching the flagstick or the bottom of the cup.

*Water jugs, ball washers and bunker rakes have been removed from the course. Again, the restrooms on the course will
remain closed.

*Social Distancing must be adhered to at all times while on the course, around the clubhouse and between other twosomes.
This is just a short summary of what will be happening at GHGC upon opening. The two-page document with a full list of
course restrictions and player restrictions may be found online on the IL DECO GOLF COURSE RESTRICTIONS pdf.
RESTAURANT CURBSIDE INFORMATION:

Beginning May 1, we will have curbside and pick up window service from our restaurant. Lunch will be available from
11:30-1:30 Tues thru Sat. Dinner will be available on Friday May 1, 8, 15 & 22 from 5:00-7:00. Please call 618-244-9706
or 618-244-3747 to place your order. Again, the clubhouse will remain closed, but we can bring your meal out the front door
or you may pick up from the restaurant window. You may spend your food and beverage minimum on to go meals and/or
beverages as you have always done in the past. We will be operating under the following limited menu during this month:
Lunch: GHGC Burger, Grilled Chicken Sandwich, Rusty’s Italian Beef, Codfish & Chips, Chicken Finger Platter,

Ham or Turkey Croissant—All served with steak fries or onion rings.

Dinner: Filet Mignon, Pork Tenderloin, Baked Lemon Pepper Codfish, Grilled Chicken—AIl served with a baked potato
and side dinner salad. The above lunch sandwiches will be available during dinner hours as well.

Please check our facebook page for daily updates and restaurant specials.

Thankfully, the club is able to reopen in at least some capacity. We have missed you all and certainly look forward to the
time we can be fully operational. No one hates these rules more than us and Green Hills will open all facilities as soon as we
are permitted by the State. Stipulations are constantly changing and we will keep you aware of them as we are slowly
allowed to reopen. The day we are allowed foursomes, we will resume mens league. Our plans are to open the swimming
pool, provided we are not prohibited by the State. Fortunately, we do not have more than 50 people at the pool at one time,
so if restrictions are somewhat relaxed, our pool will qualify.

Your continued support and many well wishes have been greatly appreciated! Thank you and we hope to see you out golfing
this weekend!
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